University of Fort Hare Institutional Advancement



4 June 2020

Dear Colleagues and Students

ANOTHER COVID-19 POSITIVE CASE IN ALICE

Please be advised that another employee has tested positive for Covid-19. Also based in Alice, the staff member is in quarantine and the contact tracing process is underway. This is the 2^{nd} confirmed case at the university.

Two days ago the DVC-IS issued a notice which gave details of steps followed to prevent the spread of infection on campus after Management became aware of the first case. A similar process will be rolled out from tomorrow morning.

Please join me as we offer our combined support to the two colleagues. Let us wish them well on their journey towards full recovery.

Sincerely

Tandi Mapukata
Director: Institutional Advancement
tmapukata@ufh.ac.za
064 896 6390







